
September 2023

Dear friends,

It has been just a few short months since our sons walked across the stage at 
graduation and on to the next chapter in their life journey. We already miss watching 
our son, Will, playing under the Friday Night Lights as well as the shared traditions 
and events during the year which bind our community together. We are comforted 
knowing that Jesuit’s close-knit community and the friendships built with teachers, 
staff, parents, and Will’s classmates will always remain.

We could not be more proud of the person Will has become, and we are very grateful 
to Jesuit for an amazing experience! As you know, through a Jesuit student’s 
formation, they are taught to become Men for Others, as they strive to make a 
positive impact in their communities and the lives of the people around them. The 
School’s mission creates well-rounded young men who not only excel academically, 
but are self-aware, socially responsible, and grounded in faith. Attending Jesuit Dallas 
had a significant impact on Will, and thanks to the wonderful teachers, coaches and 
friends who truly cared and supported him, he has developed into a young man who 
thinks critically and is committed to making a difference in the world.   

Understanding the true impact a Jesuit education has in the lives of our sons and 
communities, it is essential we do what we can as parents of alumni to make a Jesuit 
education accessible to those who might not otherwise be able to afford it. We 
believe Jesuit graduates are called to serve a higher purpose, and your gifts enrich 
the educational experience by creating access, funding facilities and programs, and 
sup-porting the School’s commitment to hiring and retaining world-class faculty. 

The Jesuit Dallas experience is extraordinary and hard to put into words. Through the 
More Than Four appeal we are reminded of the profound effect a Jesuit education has 
on our sons beyond the years they spend in formation as Jesuit students.  

We hope you will join us in our support of Jesuit. Gifts of any size are sincerely 
appreciated as your generosity furthers the School’s mission and sustains the 
transformational difference Jesuit has on so many young men.

Sincerely,

Kim and Garrett Hanrahan 
Parents of Will ’23 



STILL HAVE QUESTIONS? 
Scan the QR code to visit www.jesuitdallas.org/morethanfour for more information or 

contact Joelle Abi-Habib (jabi-habib@jesuitcp.org / 972-387-8700 x 335).

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS

WHAT IS THE MORE THAN FOUR APPEAL? 
More Than Four is the parents of graduates, grandparents and friends portion of our annual giving program and is designed 
to offset annual operating expenses and bolster Jesuit’s endowment. More Than Four gives our parents of graduates, 
grandparents and friends the opportunity to continue supporting the incredible mission that is Jesuit, ensuring that tuition 
remains accessible for all young men of achievement and character.

     We believe Jesuit graduates 
are called to serve a higher 
purpose, and your gifts enrich 
the educational experience 
by creating access, funding 
facilities and programs, and 
supporting the School’s 
commitment to hiring and 
retaining world-class faculty.”

“

Kim and Garrett Hanrahan 
Parents of Will ’23

WHY SHOULD I GIVE?
There are many opportunities to support Jesuit, however More Than Four is the primary fundraising opportunity of the year 
for parents of graduates, grandparents and friends, and is vital to the annual operating budget and endowment. Gifts to 
Jesuit are tax-deductible and enable programs and opportunities beyond those covered by tuition alone. 

Athletics

Campus Ministry

Financial Aid

Performing Arts

IS OUR GIFT TAX-DEDUCTIBLE?
All contributions are fully tax-deductible. 

HOW DO I MAKE MY PLEDGE OR GIFT? 
There are many ways to make your pledge or gift, including the enclosed pledge card, online, or by giving us a call. Gifts 
can be made by check, credit card, and through stock or wire transfer. If you’re interested in doubling your gift, many 
employers will match charitable contributions made by their employees. To find out if your company has a matching gift 
program, visit our website or ask your HR department. 

WHAT DOES MY GIFT SUPPORT?
Extracurriculars & Clubs

Faculty & Staff

Service & Justice

Tuition Control


